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FAYETTEVILLE BROADCASTERS, INC. ® FAYETTEVILLE, N. C.

November 5, 1953

Dear Mr. Morss,

This is to confirm your reception of WFLB on the morning
of October 27, 1953, during the time period of 4:10 to 4:20
Eastern Standard Time. This time period 1s our regular
monthly frequency checking interval with the Phil Hedrick
Measuring Service in Winston-Salem, Norhh Carolina and occurs

on the fourth Tuesday of each month,

We were very pleased to hear from you and hope that
™ you have continued success in DX'ing,

Sincerely,
2 % / i
Alu /a@wc)
Wm. D. Bailey
Chief Engineer
WDB /rm



